
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

LODDON & CHEDGRAVE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 
CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED NEIGHBOURHOOD AREA 

 
In accordance with the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended), Loddon 

Parish Council has made an application as the relevant body, on behalf of both Loddon and Chedgrave 

Parish Councils, to designate a Neighbourhood Area. The proposed Neighbourhood Area covers both 

parish boundaries, as shown below: 

 

 
 

In accordance with the regulations above, South Norfolk Council and the Broads Authority have 

approved this application. 

If you wish to view the Neighbourhood Area application, please visit 

https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/neighbourhood-plans  

https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/neighbourhood-plans

